

nicholas burnett <nick3ddesign@gmail.com>

CMP New Service Installation - Notif # 10300121038

1 message

cmpservicecoordination@cmpco.com <cmpservicecoordination@cmpco.com>

Wed, May 27, 2015 at 8:17 PM

To: NICK3DDESIGN@gmail.com



www.cmpco.com

DEAR NICHOLAS S BURNETT,

Welcome to CMP! We look forward to serving you throughout your new service installation project.

The notification number referenced in the subject line of this email is unique to your project. Please reference this number when you contact us.

Please view Getting Connected on our internet site. The information contained on the website is designed to help you understand the steps involved in establishing electricity service.

There are forms required for your new service installation. You may print out the necessary forms at the link below:

Simple Service Forms

Throughout this process, the CMP Service Coordination Team will work with you to complete your project. We are available Monday through Friday from 7:30 am to 4:00 pm. Please don't hesitate to e-mail us at cmpservicecoordination@cmpco.com with any questions. We'll keep you informed every step of the way with e-mails sent out as each milestone is completed.

We look forward to meeting your electricity delivery needs!

Sincerely,

Your CMP Service Coordination Team

Contact us at:cmpservicecoordination@cmpco.com

For more information: http://www.cmpco.com/YourAccount/GetConnected/default.html

